
 

 

 

19th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 

As we come to the end of another successful year at Ysgol Cwm Brombil, I would like to 
thank you for your support and wish everybody a restful Summer break. It has been a privilege 
to work with your children over the course of the year and thanks to your support, they have 
continued to perform well in both their academic studies and their wider involvement in the 
school. 

I want to keep this letter short and relevant to the completion of this academic year, rather 
than expectations for the coming year. I have included notable dates but will send another 
letter out in the last week of the holidays to update on any process changes and to reinforce 
expectations.  

 
Updates 
Year 11 will be able to collect their GCSE results from school between 9.00 – 11.00 on 
Thursday August 22nd. Results for Years 9 (History) and 10 (Various) will be available 
between 11.30-12.30. 

 
The first official day of the new academic year will be Monday 2nd September and this will 
be an INSET day. Primary phase pupils, Year 7 and 11 will attend school on Tuesday 3rd 
September and Years 8, 9 and 10 will be set work to complete remotely. Registration for 
Years 8, 9 and 10 will be online and all pupils will then attend school on Wednesday 4th 
September. 
 
More detail about this will be sent home via classcharts in the last week of August. If you 
need another login for classcharts, please contact itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk 

 
Key Dates 

 

TERM 1 Half Term 1 Monday 2nd September – Friday 25th October 
Holiday Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November 

Half Term 2 Monday 4th November – Friday 20th December 

Christmas Holiday – Monday 23rd December – 3rd January 2025 

TERM 2 Half Term 1 Monday January 6th – Friday 21st February 
Holiday Monday 24th February – Friday 28th February 
Half Term 2 Monday 3rd March – Friday 11th April 



 

 

Easter Holiday – Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April 

TERM 3 Half Term 1 Monday 28th April – Friday 23rd May 
Holiday Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 
Half Term 2 Monday 2nd June – Monday 21st July 

 

Planned INSET Days  
 
Monday 2nd September 2024 
Friday 29th November 2024 
Monday2nd December 2024 
Friday 21st March 2025 
Friday 23rd May 2025 
Monday 21st July 2025 

 
Personally, I am so thankful for the hard work, determination and resilience that the 
pupils and staff have shown this year. It has been a successful year and one that we can 
continue to build on for the future. The students have been a true credit to all parents, 
carers and the community. 

 
I wish you all a safe and restful Summer and look forward to welcoming pupils back in 
September. 

 
Kind Regards 

 
Shaun Clarke and staff of Ysgol Cwm Brombil 


